
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

What have we been up to? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trip to Neatherd Park 29/6/18 

Circus Ferrel – w.c. 2/7/18 

Recorder concert – 10/7/18 pm 

Sports day - TBC 

 

Coming up… 

  

Water Cycle 

This week the children have been 

learning about the water cycle. 

They have been leaning the 

scientific language used and the 

processes involved at each stage. 

 

To fully understand the process they 

carried out an observational 

experiment and were amazed at the 

results. 

Well done year 4!!   

During R.E week, we learnt all about 

what it means to be Muslim and 

enjoyed learning about the five pillars 

of Islam. 

 We also had a fantastic Trinity day 

with lots of interesting visitors.  

Statistics 

In maths the children have been drawing bar 

charts and line graphs. They have also been 

interpreting discrete and continuous data. 


